ATTACHMENT #4

DAVID B. EPSTEIN SARA L. PLOTNICK-EPSTEIN 10705 Horizon Drive Juneau, AK 99801-7626

September 8, 2019

Juneau International Airport Board c/o Juneau International Airport 1873 Shell Simmons Dr., Ste. 200 Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Airport Board Members,

We want to thank you for the gift certificate to Salt that was presented to David upon completion of his term on the Board. We redeemed it this past Friday to celebrate our 22nd wedding anniversary. The food was delicious and it was an enjoyable evening.

Best wishes for continued good work on behalf of the community and those who transit the airport!

Thanks again,